CALLING ALL CLUB LEADERS AND REPRESENTATIVES



LABGC BOARD OF TRUSTEES ARE RECRUITING



LABGC WANT TO EXPAND THEIR BOARD OF TRUSTEES

The Board is made up of professionals from a variety of backgrounds along with some Club Representatives.

Club representatives are made up of Club Leaders,

Youth Workers, Club Board Members.

If you or someone from your club would like to represent the views of your club as a Board Member for LABGC we would like to hear from you.

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE SEE OVERLEAF



WHAT YOU NEED

All you need is a commitment to attend meetings and share your thoughts and ideas to help shape our association for the future.

No experience is necessary. Full induction training will be given.

LABGC has been supporting disadvantaged young people in deprived communities across Lancashire since 1934.

Please share this information with your fellow youth workers, trustees and other club staff.

WHAT TO EXPECT

LABGC board of Trustees meet 5 times per year, (every 2 months) in addition to our Annual Awards Night /AGM, held Autumn/Winter. Meetings take place in Lancaster, online and other venues occasionally.

Meetings usually last around 1.5 hrs.

So your time commitment will equate to approx. 2 hrs per month.

Interested? Complete an Expressions of interest via this link

WANT TO LEARN MORE?

Contact:

Adrian French County Director adrian@labgc.org.uk 01524 65106